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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 12:07 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Redistribution of Seat of Higgins.

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

As a resident of_ Malvern my wife and | are extremely disappointed in the talk of dividing up the
community into five different groups. What would Sir Robert Menzies think of this. Let’s keep our community
together.

Sincerely Caroline and Ben Shearer,

Sent from my iPad
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